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            Christmas at Oak View 2024               

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Christmas is fast approaching and a time which is special in the school calendar. We are 
planning some festive activities for the children so they enjoy the final couple of weeks of 
the term. 

 
Date Activity / Action 

Monday 2nd December  Young Voices Choir to St Etheldreda’s Church - 

Carol concert 
Choir to sing at Coronation Gardens 4.15pm  

Friday 6th December  Dress to Express Day (non uniform) 

Friday 6th December  Rocksteady Concert 9.00am 

Wednesday 11th December KS2 Children to St Etheldreda’s Church Carol 

Service (am) 

Thursday 12th December Year 1 to St Etheldreda’s Church 

Monday 16th December  KS1 Christmas songs around the tree 9.15am & 

2.30pm  

Tuesday 17th December EYFS Christmas songs around the tree 9.15am & 
2.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Lunch & 

Christmas movie afternoon 

Thursday 19th December Class party day – non uniform day so children can 

wear party clothes 

Friday 20th December School finishes 1pm 

 

Wednesday 18th December is Christmas Dinner Day. Children can wear a Christmas jumper 

to school. 

Thursday 19th December is Christmas party day. They are dress down days but please make 

sure your child is wearing sensible shoes (no heels). 
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Thank you again for your support over this last term.  I hope we can have a fun and festive 

end to the Autumn term with all children enjoying the Christmas activities planned. 

Children can exchange Christmas cards this year. We will have a post box outside the office 
from Monday 9th December. Our Year 6 children will sort and deliver the cards to classes 
during the school day.  
 

Kind regards 

 

Mr N Richardson 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


